
 

Thank you for registering your child, {Child’s Name}, for a heart screening. Please see the 
information below.  

Sample Screening Site Heart Screening 
| SafeBeat 

You are receiving this email because you registered your child for the upcoming heart 
screening. 

The screening address is {School Address}. 

The screening process should take less than 20 minutes. Your child will have their 
height/weight checked, have bilateral blood pressures taken, and receive an EKG exam. (The 
EKG exam looks at the electrical activity of your child's heart.) If follow-up or further testing is 
deemed necessary for your child by the reading cardiologist, recommendations and 
instructions to do so will be provided within the results emailed to you. 

NOTE: Screening results for your child will NOT be given on-site therefore 
Parents/Guardians do NOT need to attend the screening. 
You will be emailed formal screening results within seven business days. In the event that the 
screening shows an imminent risk to your child, you would be advised within 48 hours. We 
keep all results confidential. When you receive an email of your child’s screening results, 
please promptly review and follow any instructions that may be provided within. 

Thank you for allowing your child to participate in this preventative heart screening. 

If you have any questions about the preventative heart screening, feel free to email us at 
info@safebeat.org  
For our youth,  

The SafeBeat Team  
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